
Thursday June 4 

Woodley Park News 

The architects for the Cleveland Park Library will be presenting some design concepts 
for the new library at the June 23 meeting. The WPCA Board is concerned that some of 
generic DCPL guidelines are inappropriate for this branch and would like to send this 
letter to the planners before that meeting. We'd appreciate any comments on it by 5 pm 
Monday June 8 (sorry for quick turnaround).  

At last evening's meeting, WPCA voted to protest District Kitchen's application to 
serve alcohol in its sidewalk café until 3 am Saturday and Sunday and 2 am on other 
days. 

Reminder One: WPCA haz materials cleanout and shredding day. Saturday June 6, 
9 to 11 am in the Maret School parking lot. 

Reminder Two: RSVP here for the Woodley Park neighborhood picnic on Saturday 
June 13 from 4 to 7 pm in the park opposite the 3000 block of Cortland Place. 

John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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